
 

The scoring of the 2024 State Marine Pilot Written Examination has been completed. The following 
Applicant Numbers identify the successful applicants whose results met or exceeded the Board-established 
cut score. These applicants will advance to the Simulator Evaluation.  Applicant Numbers are listed in no 
particular order. 

Successful applicants must pay for their Simulator Evaluation via credit/debit card ($2,000.00) PRIOR to 
your Simulator Evaluation Familiarization Session. You must make this payment by phone to Ginger 
206.801.1241, payments can be accepted M-F 0730-1500. Further instructions regarding the Simulator 
Evaluation will be sent under separate email. There is a mandatory conference call on Monday 4/15/24 at 
1200 PDT for all successful applicants. 

SUCCESSFUL APPLICANT I.D. NUMBERS (listed in no particular order) 
77746 52001 81345 
94416 15481 56826 
35776 51010 98370 
29110 20340 49267 
98873 48438 36529 
12032 13868 14494 
90124 29544  

 
 
We regret to inform the following unsuccessful applicants that your score on the written portion of the 
Washington State Pilotage Examination was below the cut score established by the Board of Pilotage 
Commissioners. You therefore will not be moving on to the Simulator Evaluation. 

UNSUCCESSFUL APPLICANT I.D. NUMBERS (listed in no particular order) 

60014 75382 59153 
88784 78614  

 
  
All protests have been individually reviewed and discussed by a panel of pilot experts and with the consultation of 
a psychometrician. Based on this review, the Board has determined there were no changes to the scoring. 

The Board has also determined that no other protests meet the minimum standard of review as required in WAC 
363-116-083(2) and (3). This email is your notification pursuant to WAC 363-116-083(4)(b) of the decision of the 
Board in this regard. 
 

 
Your final score and ranking for the written exam will be emailed to you after the Simulator Evaluation has been 
scored and the final overall ranking established.  
 
All applicants continue to be known and identified by their Application Identifying Number; therefore 
this notice is being sent to all applicants. 


